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PARENT TALK              
A Virtual Q&A Town Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R E O P E N I N G       F A L L       2 0 2 0 

Learn about plans and ask questions for reopening Philadelphia Public Schools this fall. 

For those unable to attend the virtual town hall, we welcome you to email your questions or 
comments to: ncatin@philasd.org or atownsend@philasd.org  

THURSDAY, August 20th, 2020 I 5:30pm – 6:30pm 

Meeting Link: 
https://zoom.us/j/97478793066?pwd=dTFTRGJMS0dGNnJPT0w3WmFI

U0s0QT09  
Meeting ID: 974 7879 3066 

Passcode: 3JvSZy 
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